
P3 Newsletter 

 
June 2016 

Our project this term, centred around the novel, 

Fantastic Mr Fox by Roald Dahl. As well as studying 

the book in some depth, the children  learned about 

homes around the world and researched different  

animal habitats. 

The children  have been  enthusiastic about the topic 

but the highlight was without doubt when we 

celebrated the life of Roald Dahl by having a Roald 

Dahl Day. It was a huge success with many of the 

children dressing up as a character from a Roald Dahl 

Novel and the whole class being involved in a wide 

variety of activities relating to Roald Dahl  and his 

work. 
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We have 

been experimenting with 

different materials and 

made lovely drawings of 

foxes  using chalks,. We 

also did some pictures of  

the New York Skyline using 

crayons  which we then 

covered with black paint 

and then scraped. 

 

 

We used the ipads to carry 

out research about animal 

habitats and  then learned 

how to copy and paste 

pictures into a document. 

 

 

We have 

been working hard to 

improve our addition 

skills and  have been 

learning strategies to 

add 9 and 11 to a 

number.  We have 

also been working 

with money and 

learning how to give 

change. 

 

 

Here are some of our 

thoughts about p3...... 

My best bit was our visit to 

the museum and getting to try 

on Roman costumes. 

By Charlie 

 

My best bit was learning to tell 

the time and working with clocks. 

By Cady 

 

My best bit was Learning French. 

I loved  it Mrs Pringle read us 

French story books and I liked 

learning the names for animals. 

By Imogen. 

 

I don’t have a best bit.... I have 

enjoyed everything we have  

done in P3. 

By Ella R 

 


